
19th  April 2024 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
 
 

Animals 

This week we have started learning about our topic ‘Animals’. We have some 
caterpillars in the classroom and will be observing them as they grow.  

We have also been  making cat faces with whiskers and retelling the story of 
“Goldilocks and the Three Bears” 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will read the book ‘Can’t You Sleep Little 
Bear?‘. 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will count objects to 5. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

 
Remember to send in any photos of your chil-
dren learning at home to  
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 

Next week we will make lanterns using different 
materials and different colours. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Understanding of the World 
 
We will learn about light and dark and under-
stand day and night.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


